
Above: OGHPC past and 

present members being 

recognised in the 

newspaper in recognition 

for all of their help with 

looking after many 

families and their horses 

who had evacuated from 

the Wooroloo bushfires 

Above: Dana and Dolly 

getting ready for their first 

60cm round at Wanneroo 

Showjumping Training Day 

Above: Sunè and Mickey 

placing in their 60cm 

and 70cm rounds, and 

won Best Dressed at 

Oakford Equestrian 
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Welcome to Orange Grove Horse & Pony Club! 

Welcome! 

What a crazy start we had to 2021 between WA going into a 

5-day lockdown and then battling the Wooroloo bushfires! 

Thank you to our amazing club members and families for your 

help whether it was filling water buckets, cooking breakfast, 

dropping food/drinks off, walking horses, helping to evacuate 

horses or helping in any way possible. It was fantastic to see 

such great support from the pony club community. Hopefully 

the next few months will be less crazy and look forward to 

seeing everyone at the first rally        

Right: 

Aleska 

bonding 

with young 

Harla and 

sharing a 

few kisses 



Out and About – At Home and the Beach    

Above: Aleska spending 

time with young foal 

Harla 

Above: Aleska 

having a ride 

on her Mum’s 

horse Willy 

Above: Fae and Sunè 

having fun whilst out riding 

together 

Left: 

Hailey 

excited 

about her 

new little 

pony Shiloh 

Right: Sunè and Hailey 

enjoying their trail ride 

together 

Above: Hailey and 

Shiloh testing out some 

of the cross country 

jumps at Darling Downs 

Above: Danielle and 

Whisky making a bit of 

a splash at the beach 

Above: Dana spending the 

morning with her horses Dolly 

and Snickerz at the beach 

Above: Sunè and Hailey having 

fun with their ponies Shiloh and 

Mickey at the beach 

Above: Danielle taking 

new horse Venus for a 

morning at the beach 



Right: Tatum 

and Teagan 

passing their 

C certificate 

over the 

holidays  

Above: Aleska, Hailey, 

Chloe, Makayla and Harpa 

recreating the 12 days of 

Christmas with 'a pony in a 

pear tree' scene from tv 

show Free Rein: Christmas 

Edition  

Left: Dana and Dolly 

doing their first 

prelim dressage test 

together at Oakford 

training day 

Left: Sunè and 

Mickey soaring 

over their round 

at Oakford 

Equestrian Jump 

Cross 

Out and About - Events 
 

 

  

  

 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 

  

Above: Dana and Dolly at Wanneroo 

show jump training day doing their 

first 60cm together 

Above: Taliah and Gonzo after 

winning their first 80cm round at 

Baldivis Showjumping Series 1 

Left: Danielle and 

Jack placing first 

place in their 40cm 

and 50cm rounds 

at Baldivis 

Showjumping 

Series 1 



Containers for Change Program 

 

  

Orange Grove Pony Club have registered to 

receive donations from the Containers for 

Change Program 

 

Our Club’s Scheme ID is C10240496  

 

We will have at the grounds on our Club 

Days (e.g. Rallies and Events) a dedicated 

bin where you may drop your containers in 

for recycling and these will be taken to a 

refund point for processing. 

 

Otherwise, you can use the Clubs number 

"C10240496" at any refund point to make 

a donation towards the Club       

We are raising money to have a cold-water 

drink fountain installed at the club to reduce 

our reliance on bottled water.  

 

To do this we are collecting cans and bottles 

for recycling through the new containers for 

cash scheme.  

 

We still have a long way to go to reach out 

goal of $3,200. Don’t forget to keep saving 

those containers at home and deposit them at 

your nearest refund point using the club’s 

number!       



 

2020 Pony Club WA Go For 2&5 Race Around the State (RATS) 
 
 
 

  
  

 
 

 

Well done to all of our members who helped contribute and collect 

points for our club        

 

Such a fantastic result to come in second place which means the 

club has won themselves a brand-new set of dressage arena 

letters! 

 

Thank you once again to everyone who helped the club to achieve 

this result. Let’s see what this club can achieve for 2021!! 
 



                                                     

 

 

                                             

           

                                                                 

                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Up & Coming - 2021 
 

March  

❖ 7th - Pony Club WA Annual Awards 

2020  

❖ 13th - Pony Club WA Annual 

General Meeting & Member Forum 

❖ 14th – OGHPC Rally 1 

❖ 27th - PCWA State Coaching 

School 2021 

❖ 28th – OGHPC Dressage and 

Showjumping Series 1 
 

April  

❖ 10th-11th - Pony Club WA 

Tetrathlon State Championship 

(Mortlock Pony Club) 

❖ 18th – OGHPC Rally 2 

Safety Reminder – 

OGHPC members  

Don’t be an easy target. 

Lock your car, take your 

valuables or do not leave 

them uncovered in your 

cars.  

Birthdays 

 

   January      February    March    

1st Zoe Petterson   4th Teagan Christie  2nd Tatum Hand 

21st Alyssa Scott        5th Aleska Wearne 

           16th Sunè Snyman 

           30th Jarred Arena 

 

  

  

Rally Timetable  

❖ 8:00am – Gates Open 

❖ 8:20am – Morning Meeting 

❖ 8:40am – Set up allocated 

arenas 

❖ 9:10am – 10:00am – Lesson 1 

❖ 10:10am – 11:00am – Lesson 2 

❖ 11:10am – 12:00pm – Lesson 3 

❖ 12:10pm – Pack away arenas 

❖ 12:30pm Lunch 

 



 

Committee 2021 
 

President                        Nicole Christie  canter@iinet.net.au 

Vice President Senior                Erin Kelty 

Vice President Junior                Angela Whelan  

Secretary/Treasurer                         Sue Greenwood             oghpcsecretary@gmail.com 

                   oghpctreasurer@gmail.com 

Chief Coach                                Ebony Kain                      oghpcrally@gmail.com 

Uniforms                                     Dina Snyman 

Riders Reps                                Dana Greenwood            oghpcnews@gmail.com 

      Danielle Knight 

Canteen      Rebekah Barrett 

      Liz Barrett   

 

General Committee                     Amy Wheeler 

                                                    Karen Pinto 

                                                    Tina Thompson 

                                                    Michael Quinn 

 

Club Newsletter    Danielle Knight  oghpcnews@gmail.com 
                                                                             
 

Tip of the Month 
 

Every month there will be a tip posted 

here to help remind riders and parents 

about some of the rules that need to be 

followed at rallies. 

 

 

Tip #1 

 

Please remember to arrive to 

your lessons on time and 

dismounted. You need to wait 

until you have been gear 

checked and are told to mount 

by your coach. 


